Sterling College
HUGH A. KELSEY, PRESIDENT
STERLING, KANSAS

February 18, 1941 Ninth and Cleveland Streets

Mr. F. C. Allen
Department of Athletics
Room 105, Robinson Gymnasium
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

Our Athletic Department is planning an Athletic Banquet for both the men's and women's sections on Saturday, March 8.

We would enjoy having you speak to the group on that evening and extend to you a hearty invitation.

If you care to attend and will let us know as soon as possible, we will send further details about the program.

Sincerely yours, Slearge Brooks

George Brooks,

President of the Student Body

GB:1s